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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for List of WPP Holders

1 message

Loraine Encarnacion <lorainee@pmrpallet.com> Mon, May 9, 2022 at 4:19 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Nhovie Basmayor <nhovieb@pmrpallet.com>

Dear Ms. Claudio:



Good day!

 
Our company, PMR Pallet Ltd. Co, is engaged in wooden pallet assembly and pallet rental services.  
 We are
currently looking for legitimate wood suppliers who can provide us with wood materials for our pallet
requirements.
 
 
We would like to request from your office a List of Wood Processing Plant (WPP) – Regular and Mini Sawmill
permit holders, within the region of your jurisdiction, duly recognized as manufacturers,
producers and suppliers
of processed lumber.  
 This information will greatly help us purchase pallets and pallet boards from legitimate
sources only. 
 
 
Should you have queries, please contact us through: 
 
Telefax No.: (049) 539-0268/ (02)584-5445
 
Mobile No.: 0917-672-6336 
Email address: 
lorainee@pmrpallet.com 
 
Your favorable and immediate response on this matter is greatly appreciated.



Thank you and God bless.

Regards,
Loraine  Encarnacion
Purchasing & Procurement

PMR PALLET LTD CO.

Binan, Laguna ​
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